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I do not support SB 1583.  We need to remove sexualizing of children from our public 

education system. Certain sites are blocked on school computers yet kids are 

allowed to read books in school with a pornographic nature. Parents are not even 

allowed to read excerpts from these books at school meetings because it is offensive 

to the adults in the room.  

School boards need to make the choice, not some bureaucrats in Salem. Why is 

Oregon at the bottom of the list in regards to education?  I'll tell you why.  Because 

they don't teach the basics in education:  reading, writing, and arithmetic.  Hard pass 

on SB 1583!! 


